
 

 

 

17th April 2009 
 
Mr Robert Wright 
General Manager 
Compliance & Regulatory Operations Group 
Communications Group 
Level 35, The Tower 
360 Elizabeth Street 
MELBOURNE VIC 3000 
Email: robert.wright@accc.gov.au 

Copy: 
Mr Matthew Gillet 
Email: matthew.gillet@accc.gov.au 
 
Ms Kim Huynh 
Email: kim.huynh@accc.gov.au   

 

Public Policy and Communications 
 

Executive Director Regulatory Affairs  

Unit 11, Level 2 

11 National Circuit 

BARTON  ACT 2600    

 

 

Telephone 02 6208 0740 

Facsimile 02 9261 8390 

 

Dear Mr Wright   
 
Telstra’s Band 2 ULLS Undertaking – Summary of Submissions  
 
In the course of the ACCC’s consultation on Telstra’s Band 2 ULLS Undertaking, a large 
volume of material has been provided by both Telstra and interested parties. 
 
With the intention of assisting the ACCC its task, Telstra has prepared a Summary of 
Submissions document (in both Confidential Category 1 and Public versions) and 
attaches the same for the ACCC’s consideration. 
 
Telstra emphasises that the Summary of Submissions document does not contain any 
new submissions or evidentiary material. 
 
Instead, the Summary of Submissions document outlines, at a high level, Telstra’s 
position on the relevant issues by reference to materials which have been before the 
ACCC for some time.  In light of its summary nature, the document is not a 
comprehensive guide to all materials Telstra has provided to the ACCC but is intended 
to assist the ACCC by providing a succinct explanation of Telstra’s views together with 
points of reference supporting the same. 
 
Telstra does not claim confidentiality over: 

� this letter; or 
� the Public version of the Summary of Submissions document, 

and, as such, those documents may be published on the ACCC website. 
 
Telstra does claim confidentiality over the Confidential Category 1 version of the 
Summary of Submissions document and, accordingly, that document may not be 
published on the ACCC website. 
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Telstra will ensure a copy of the Confidential Category 1 version of Telstra’s Summary 
of Submissions document is made available to interested parties subject to the same 
terms of access applicable to any other Telstra Confidential Material and consistent 
with Telstra’s obligations of confidence to other parties. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Tony Warren 
Executive Director Regulatory Affairs 
Public Policy and Communications 
 


